
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I writing to you to urge you to please urgently pass this amendment through to protect our 

children. 

 

 

 

 

 

It seems it does not matter that you are an absent or abusive parent, in this day and age the 

parent has the right over the child. 

 

Our children are precious, but not owned by either parent and should be able to have a say in 

their upbringing and visitation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please please urgently pass these laws so as to protect  any other child 

from vicious vindictive parents.  They are not allowed to speak for themselves even though 

we live in the 21st century. 

 

We do not live in the time of children should be seen and not heard.  Children have a voice 

and should be listened to. 

 

PASS THESE LAWS AS A MATTER OF URGENCY FOR ALL OUR PRECIOUS 

CHILDREN. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(name withheld) 
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